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Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 

June 4, 2014 

Ms. Shari London 
ConocoPhillips Company 
3900 Kilroy Airport Way, Suite 210 
Long Beach, California 90806 
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TERMINATION OF COVERAGE UNDER GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS 
- 76 SERVICE STATION NO. 252021, 8755 WEST THIRD STREET, LOS ANGELES, 
CALIFORNIA (ORDER NO. R4-2007-0019, SERIES NO. 169, Cl-9747, GLOBAL ID. 
WDR1 00001837) 

Dear Ms. London, 

On September 13, 2011, this Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Board) informed 
you that the subject discharge is regulated under Regional Board Order No. R4-2007-0019, 
which specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

In a letter dated May 14, 2014, you notified the Regional Board that you ceased injection of 
Oxygen Release Compound (ORC) at the subject site and requested termination of the WDR. 

Since ConocoPhillips Company has no plan to inject ORC in the future, the coverage for the 
subject facility under Regional Board Order No. R4-2007-0019 is hereby terminated, with the 
exception of enforcement under the terms of the permit. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Project Manager, Dr. Ann Chang at (213) 620-
6122 {achang@waterboards.ca.gov), or the Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Eric Wu 
at (213) 576-6683 (ewu@waterboards.ca.gov). 

Sincerely, 

~~e~r 
Executive Officer 

cc: Mr. Dacre Bush, Antea Group 
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May 14, 2014 

Information Technology Unit 
California Regional Water Quality Control Board 
Los Angeles Region 
320 West 4th Street, Suite 200 
Los Angeles, California 90013 

Subject: Terminate Waste Discharge Permit 
76 Service Station No. 252021 
8755 West Third Street 
Los Angeles, California 
Order No. R4-2007-0019; Cl No. 9747; Series No. 169 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Antea USA, Inc. 
3229 East Spring Street, Suite 100 
Long Beach, California 90806 USA 

www.anteagroup.com 

Antea"'Group has received permission from Chandra Tyler, Engineering Geologist, Regional Water Quality Control Board 
Los Angeles, to submit a formal termination of the Waste Discharge Requirement (WDR) permit for 76 Service Station 
No. 2520211ocated at 8755 West Third Street in the City of Los Angeles, California .. 

Please note that there were no injections on oxygen release compounds for the second half of 2013 or in 2014. 

If you have any questions regarding this request or need any additional information about the Site, please contact Mr. 
Dacre Bush at (805) 295-9071. 

Sincerely, 

Dacre Bush 
Consultant 
Antea Group 
Dacre.Bush@AnteaGroup.com 

Attachment: Email from Ms. Chandra Tyler dated May 14, 2014 



Chang, Ann@Waterboards 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hi Ann, 

Tyler, Chandra@Waterboards 
Thursday, May 29, 2014 9:39AM 
Chang, Ann@Waterboards 
RE: 76 Service Station No. 252021 -- 8755 West Third Street, Los Angeles 

We concur to terminate the WDR permit. 

Chandra 

From: Chang, Ann@Waterboards 
Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2014 2:37PM 
To: Tyler, Chandra@Waterboards 
Subject: 76 Service Station No. 252021 -- 8755 West Third Street, Los Angeles 

Hi Chandra, 

If you concur with the termination request for the subject WDR, please reply by email so I can process the termination 

request. 

Thanks. 

Ann 
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